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July 9, 2012

The State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: World Energy Solutions, Inc. — Electric Aggregator DM 10-263
Change in Principal Office Address; Change in Officers

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please be advised of the following changes with respect to World Energy’s
business operations.

As of June 25, 2012, our principal office address has changed to:

100 Front Street, 20™ Floor
Worcester, MA 01608

All telephone and fax numbers remain unchanged.

In addition, effective June 6, 2012, Richard Domaleski has resigned as Chief
Executive Officer and Director. Effective that same date, Philip V. Adams, our
former Chief Operating Officer, has resigned from that position and been
appointed as Chief Executive Officer and Director.

Please update your records to reflect the above changes.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 508-459-8111

Sincerely, . | |
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Andrew Thomas
Sr. Vice President, World Energy Solutions
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